
United Against Hate Presentation 

School Request Form 

Thank you for your interest in the U.S. Attorney’s Office’s United Against Hate program. This 
program consists of an interactive presentation by attorneys from the U.S. Attorney’s Office and 
special agents from the FBI. Students will learn how to distinguish a hate crime from civil 
discrimination or other bias incidents; what hate crimes laws exist and why; and how to report 
potential hate crimes or discrimination to law enforcement.  

Although we can make some modifications to the presentation for different environments, we 
have found through past experiences that the program works best in the following conditions: 

• Provide about 90 minutes (minimum of 60) for the presentation and questions
• Ideal audience size is ~50-100 students
• It is helpful but not necessary for students to have some background in U.S.

government and/or our legal system. For that reason, the presentation may be best for
juniors and seniors; those enrolled in a government course; and/or members of
student groups interested in civil rights enforcement. However, all are welcome.

Please answer the questions below to the best of your ability. If you don’t have complete 
information at this time, that is fine.  

What is your name? 

What is your contact information? 

What is the name of the school for which you are submitting this request? 

What is your title/role? 

Ideally, when would you like to host a United Against Hate Presentation at your school? 
Please include as much detail as possible. 



Tell us a little about the prospective audience. (How many students do you anticipate? 
What grade level(s)? What are their areas of interest or familiarity with civil rights 
enforcement?) 

Would your school be able to provide the following: (1) an IT hookup so we could project 
a PowerPoint presentation; (2) a large classroom, small auditorium, or other space for the 
presentation; and (3) a 90-minute (ideal) or 60-minute (minimum) timeslot for the 
presentation? 

Email a PDF to USAVT.contactus1@usdoj.gov 

Fax the form to (802) 951-6540 

Mail the form to: 
Chief, Civil Division 
United States Attorney’s Office - District of Vermont 
P.O. Box 570 
Burlington, Vermont 05402 

Is there anything else you would like us to know? 

You may submit this request form via mail, email, or fax: 
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